
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

TOWN OF GREENFIELD 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asbestos Abatement & Demolition of 29 Washington Street and 

Related Work  

Contract #: P&D_17-01 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 16, 2017 

 

 

 



REQUEST FOR BIDS 

TOWN OF GREENFIELD 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNNING & DEVELOPMENT 

 

Asbestos Abatement & Demolition of 29 Washington Street and Related Work  

Contract #: P&D_17-01 
 

Addendum #2 – August 16, 2017 
 

 

Please note the following Addendum to the above Request for Bids: 

 

Inquiry: There is a discrepancy between Section 01050(3A) and Section 02081 (Part 2.3) 

relative to utilities shutoff/capping. 

  

Response:  Section 01050(3A) applies: 

 
“The existing water and sewer lines have not been shut off and capped by the Town. The existing 

electrical and gas services have also not been shut off and disconnected by the utility companies. 

Termination of all utilities shall be coordinated with the Owner.” 
 

The water and sewer lines will have to be capped in the street at the main. 

 

Inquiry: Can the asphalt to be removed be used as backfill?   

 

Response: No, as per Section 02081 (3.3(A4): 

 
“All walkways, driveways and other paved or concrete surfaces or structures shall be 

removed and disposed off site.” 
 

 

All other specifications in the original Bid document shall remain in effect.  

 

The Town of Greenfield is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

 

Eric Twarog, AICP 

Director of Planning & Development 

Town of Greenfield 

14 Court Square 

Greenfield, MA 01301 
 


